
Notices 

25 May 2017 Messages from the School 

Coming Events 

THURSDAY, 1 JUNE 
N15 Assembly 

MONDAY, 5 JUNE 
WA Day Public Holiday 

FRIDAY, 9 JUNE 
Pirates, Parents & Picnic Day 

THURSDAY, 15 JUNE 

R10 Assembly 

FRIDAY, 16 JUNE 
Farmyard on Wheels     

Incursion 

FRIDAY, 23 JUNE 
Lightning Carnival 

WEDNESDAY, 28 JUNE 
Early Close - 11:20am 

WEDNESDAY, 28 JUNE 
3 Way Conferences - 12pm 

FRIDAY, 30 JUNE 
Last Day of Term 2 

Assembly 

Congratulations to the students of L3 and 
Mrs Kandola for their assembly item on 
18 May. It is absolutely superb to see 
how well our IEC students are doing and 
what tremendous progress they are  
making. 

Interschool Sport 

Congratulations to all our teams and their 
coaches. The annual Lightning Carnival 
will be held on 23 June. 

Being Safe 

Once again, we have been reminded of 
potential dangers in social media.     
Parents, can I strongly recommend that if 
your children (or you) are using any form 
of social media that you be very diligent 
with your safety settings. We need to 
protect our families. 

Granny Spiers 

Eddystone PS is holding its annual drive 
on behalf of local organisation, Granny 
Spiers, so that families in need can be 
offered some support packs to help 
through the winter months. We are   
collecting new pyjamas, toothbrushes, 

toothpaste and story books. I urge our 
school community to support those in 
need through donations to Granny    
Spiers. We have information posters 
located around the school with more 
information. Eddystone PS is collecting 
on their behalf. 

Visible Learning 

Our school community places emphasis 

on key dispositions that illustrate our 
effectiveness as a place of learning. 
Eddystone learners are resilient, they are 
good communicators and self-motivated, 
they persevere and take risks and most 
of all, they are creative. Your children will 
be talking about these dispositions. We 
have posters in each teaching area with 
further information for parents. You’ll 

also find information on our website. 

Closing Times  

From Monday, 29 May (Week 6), Kindy 
and Pre Primary will be finishing at the 
same time as the rest of the school. This 
is about ensuring safety for every child 
and also that we comply with modern 
standards. 

Pirates, Parents and Pizza Day 

This is the annual parent’s picnic where 
we all dress up as pirates and enjoy 
pizza together. The day is being held on 
Friday 9 June in the school grounds. 

Please ensure you have returned your 
form and payment. Hopefully the weather 
will hold out for us. We are hoping to see 
as many parents and pirates as possible. 

Student Reports 

We have the option this year to send 
student reports home via email. To   
ensure this happens smoothly, all family 
email addresses need to be accurate. 

If you are yet to provide us with a current 
email address, please contact our     
Reception with your information. 

Gary Bryant - Principal 

 

Eddystone Primary School is a Visible Learning School  

Whole School First Aid 


